
GAME INTRODUCTION




JULIA




Hello, I’m Julia Sullivan, the head 
veterinarian here at the zoo.  
We’ve been short staffed, so we're 
all very excited to have you on 
board as the new vet.  Come on in, 
let me introduce you to the vet 
techs here.  They’re responsible 
for assisting you with the medical 
treatment of the animals.  




NIKKI




Yes, so if you need anything at 
all, you can just call on me, or 
us, or well, we’re all very helpful 
here.  Oh, and hi.  I’m Nikki.




JULIA




Nikki here will be by your side 
when you’re treating an animal at 
the hospital.  When you need to be 
out at an enclosure--




MIKE

That’s me.  Name’s Mike.  


DAWN




And me.  I’m Dawn.  And as much as 
I’d like to say I’m chief cook and 
bottle washer at the zoo, we can’t 
forget about the animals’ keepers.




MIKE




Oh yeah.  They totally know what’s 
happenin’ with their animals.  
They’re the ones who usually bring 
problems to our attention.




JULIA




You’ll have plenty of time to get 
to know everyone later on.  For 
now, you might want to head over to 
your office.  I’m sure you’re 
anxious to get started.  Be sure to 
check the map on the wall to see 
which animals need care.  I’ll 
check back with you after each case 
to review what you’ve done.  Good 
luck.


